
Support Groups

A few months ago, we sent out a survey to find out how we are 
doing when it comes to the care of your loved one. We were so 
pleased with the amount of responses we received. THANK YOU! 
At EHL, it is our deepest desire to ensure we are providing the best 
possible care for your loved ones. It is impossible for us to improve 
if we are not aware of concerns or areas that need improvement, 
so we are always appreciative of your detailed feedback. We were 
thrilled to see that so many of you have had a wonderful experience 
with placing your loved one in our care and hope to continue that 
trend of having happy families and villagers! See below for some of 
the memorable feedback we received:

Memory Loss Solutions®          
EHL Campus Support Group 

Monday, October 7th
5:00 - 6:00 pm 

@ Main Campus

Tuesday, October 15th
12:30 - 1:30 pm 
@ Main Campus

Alzheimer’s Support Group
Thursday, October 10th & 24th

1:30 - 3:30 pm
@ Good Samaritan Society
3500 Hilyard Street, Eugene

“We are truly blessed to have Dad in such a loving, 
collaborative environment. We appreciate all the help, 
communication, and a loving place that is giving him the 
best life he can have with his dementia.”

Cascade Home Family Member

“Our whole family is so thankful for the people who care 
for our mom. Staff, nurses, etc. We all feel that she is 
happy... and we haven’t seen her this happy for years! We 
all appreciate everything and everyone and what you do!”

Aspen Home Family Member

“EHL is top notch! The menu is awesome, the recreation is 
awesome, the staff and management team are out of this 
world! Thank you for all the loving care and dedication 
that you all at EHL provide for our loved one!”

Birch Home Family Member
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Lisa was born in Santa Rosa, California and grew up in Washington and Oregon. She has 
one sister who lives in Oklahoma and a brother who lives in Oregon. She is the proud 
mom to a daughter and a son - and a dog named Evera. During her free time, Lisa likes 
to explore the outdoors and go hiking, especially to waterfalls. 
Lisa originally joined EHL in 2006, took a break in 2011, and came back to us in January 
of 2016. We were ecstatic to welcome her back! She currently works as Direct Care 
Staff at our Mt. Hood Home. When asked why she likes working at EHL, Lisa replied, “It 
is a family-oriented community and we are learning every day.”

We are pleased to announce that Lisa is our 
October 2019 Employee of the Month!

Employee SpotlighT
Lisa @ Mt. Hood Home

In Remembrance

Ruth came to EHL in March 
of 2016. Kayla, Resident 
Coordinator of our Mt. 
Vernon Home, shared with 
us, “Ruth was a wonderful 
woman. Her spunk, her 
smile, and stories brought 
so much light and joy to 
us. Everyone loved her and 
we sure are going to miss 
her.” Ruth passed away at 
the age of 102. 

Ruth Allen
Skip came to EHL in January of 
2017. Amee, our Administrator, 
commented, “I will personally 
miss his caring way of welcoming 
you to the Mt. Vernon Home. He 
was the first one you saw when 
you walked in and would wave 
and greet you. Then when you 
were leaving the home, he would 
wave again and say ‘take care of 
yourself’. Such a sweet soul.” Skip 
passed away at the age of 86.

Hubert “Skip” Stevenson

Lisa’s Words of Wisdom: 
“I like to help people if I can.”

It is with a very sad heart that we share the 
passing of our beloved campus kitty, Fanta. 
He lived in our Aspen Home but was often 
seen all over campus. He lived a very full life 
and we will all miss him.  

In Loving Memory

In loving
memory

Thank you, Lisa, for your hard work and your dedication!

Classic Car Show We had an amazing time at our 
second annual classic car show. 
Stay tuned for a full spread in the 
next newsletter. For now, here is 
a sneak peek!


